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The taxpayers in this state are already paying taxes on all liquor. You 

"representatives " need to understand we've had enough and are not willing to 

continue funding this train wreck of a state government. Enough is enough. No more 

taxes. Your policies are making people leave the great state of Oregon.  

 

Please disregard HB 3197 


